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Julia Marion Delaney

W Tree Promotion and Progress Association Inc

Hello Thank you for giving us the chance to oppose this project. We in East Gippsland 
do NOT want this mining proposal to go ahead.  We have been through enough, we 
need to recover after the fires, to look after our environment and to encourage 
recovery in a sustainable and environmentally friendly way. There are many jobs 
that we can create that are environmentally friendly, we do not need this.  The river 
should be left how it is, not used for this dangerous project.  We do not want a 
polluting tailings dam threatening our underground water supply either.  There are 
many crops in the area of the proposed mine that provide sensitive green foods like 
lettuces for Melbourne supermarkets, let's keep them clean, this proposal in plain 
stupid in such an area. We are trying to attract tourism back to this area, a mine is 
the last thing that we need.  I pray that your considerations hear the will of the 
people and stop this project in it's tracks.  With kind regards  Julia Delaney Secretary 
W Tree Progress Association
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